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Dear Zdenek Chlup,
VOTING ON 2014 ILCA RULE CHANGES
APRIL 1 to SEPTEMBER 30, 2014
PLEASE INFORM YOUR DISTRICT MEMBERS
 
On Tuesday, April 1, 2014, voting begins for this year's ILCA Rule Changes. The voting period is six months; all votes must be cast between April 1 and September 30, 2014. Voting will be done via a short online survey.

Voting is open to ALL your district members - one vote per member. For this reason, we ask your help to get the word out to all your district members. Please kindly email your district members the information below, which contains a link to the voting survey.

After the voting period ends (in October), we will email you once again, asking you to verify that all voters listed in your district are indeed active ILCA members. Votes will then be counted, and results will be posted later in the autumn.
 
For convenience, you may cut and paste the information BELOW THE RED LINEinto an email for your district members. It includes a link to the voting survey. There is also a link on the ILCA website: www.laserinternational.org
 
Thank you for your help promoting the vote for this year's rule changes. If you have any questions, please contact ILCA by email atmembership@laserinternational.org.
  
Best regards,
The ILCA Team
  
___________________________________________________________
  
SUBJECT: Please Vote on ILCA Rule Changes: April 1 - September 30, 2014
  
Dear ILCA District Members,

Voting on this year's ILCA rule changes begins TUESDAY, APRIL 1, 2014. Voting is open to ALL active members in our district - one vote per member. The voting period is six months -- TUESDAY, APRIL 1 - TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 30, 2014. The results will be announced later in the autumn.

Please take a moment to click on the link below and vote via a quick, 8-question online survey. There will also be a link on the ILCA website:www.laserinternational.org 
 
To be counted, you must vote by SEPTEMBER 30, 2014.
 
 
Click here to VOTE
 




		Thank you for voting on this year's rule changes. In this way ILCA can be certain the rules reflect the opinion of members around the world.

Best Regards,
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